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January 23, 2022


EVENTS AND

ANNOUNCEMENTS

FINANCIAL

UPDATE As of January 16, 2022

Weekly Bible Studies 
Weekly Bible studies are temporarily suspended, due to the spike in 
COVID-19 case numbers. Pastor Erik had planned to run a Zoom 
Bible study while we are holding off on in-person studies, but that 
has not panned out because of the various other requirements 
(music, family, school, etc.) on his time. We will therefore look 
forward to restarting in-person studies, hopefully in February.

Youth Group 
Sunday, January 30, 3:30pm


SNH Rescue Mission 
Saturday, February 5, 7:00am


Special Business Meeting 
Sunday, February 6, after worship

Nursery (ages 0-3) 
Our nursery is open! If you need 
assistance finding it, please ask 

one of our greeters.


God’s Backyard (ages 4-10) 
Children will be dismissed 

shortly before the message.

Thank you for your continued faithfulness in giving of your gifts and offerings. 
Remember, you can give via the offering box in the back, by mail (PO Box 443 
Merrimack, NH) or online at bedfordroad.org.

Budget to Date:	 $151,459

Offerings to Date:	 $152,457

Weekly Budget:	 $3,986

Annual Budget:	 $207,260

Local Missions Spotlight

On February 13, we will welcome Kristie McKenney, the director of the 
Light House, a 9-12 month residential program for women in crisis. 
“Women at the Well,” a local music group Nichole DiVietro is a member 
of will be providing the worship in song for the service.

http://www.bedfordroad.org
http://bedfordroad.org


THE BIG IDEA

WELCOME TO  
THE WORSHIP GATHERING

Are You Visiting With Us Today? 
Please also take a moment to fill out the Welcome section on the back of the 
envelope in the seat back pocket and drop it in the offering box located in the 
back of the sanctuary. If you need a Bible, there is one in the rack in front of 

you. You are welcome to take it home as our gift to you.


Note on Illness Prevention 
Remember to be conscience of their fellowship worshipers. If you are ill with 

anything that might be contagious (not just COVID), please worship from 
home until you are no longer contagious.

“Shout to the North”

© 1995, Martin Smith, CCLI 1562261


“Hosanna (Praise is Rising)”

© 2005, Paul Baloche, Brenton Brown, CCLI 4662491


Lord’s Table

All followers of Christ are welcome to join us in this observance. 

Pre-packaged communion kits are available on the table in the back of the 
sanctuary.


“Doxology"


“From the Inside Out”

© 2005, Joel Houston, CCLI 4705176


“Here I Am to Worship”

© 2000, Tim Hughes, CCLI 3266032


Message from the Scriptures 


Benediction

τό εὐαγγέλιον
what is the gospel? Part 3 Fellow Servant and Faithful Minister 
	 Colossians 1:7-8


